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3 November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
Richard Chappell Dance: Home Revisited and Others 
Ashburton Arts Centre – Friday 10 November, 2-3 pm.  
 
Your child has been invited to attend an open rehearsal of the mixed bill performance platform 
which is taking place at Ashburton Arts Centre throughout the evening of Friday 10 November.  
This opportunity is completely free of charge and has been offered to us because of the 
previous and planned collaboration we have with Richard Chappell Dance; a local, yet 
nationally and internationally, acclaimed dance company who are celebrating a decade of 
dance in Devon.   
 
Richard and his creative team would like Year 10 GCSE dancers to join them from 2-3 pm on 
Friday 10 November, during their usual GCSE Dance lesson, at the Ashburton Arts Centre for a 
glimpse into a professional company rehearsal just hours before the launch of a bespoke 
evening show which has been created especially for our local community to celebrate dance as 
we know it, in and around Ashburton.  We have a Year 11 Examination dancer representing 
South Dartmoor at the evening show and tickets are available to buy here.  
 
Parent/Carer Consent  
Whilst there is no cost for this open rehearsal observation, parent/carer consent for your child 
to attend is requested and can be given by completing the consent form which has been added 
to your child’s ParentPay account.  Students will be driven by college minibus to and from the 
event and will be back in time for the end of the school day.  Consent is required by Tuesday 
7 November 5 pm for your child to be able to attend.  
 
I look forward to sharing this exciting opportunity with your child and using it to support their 
understanding of professional dance performance as part of their GCSE Dance course.  
 
 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Abi Slater 
Teacher of Dance 
 

 

http://www.southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk/
https://www.wegottickets.com/ashburtonarts

